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At Spires Integrated Primary School we want to encourage healthy eating among staff and pupils.  We have consulted with parents and staff and as a result have adopted a Healthy Break Policy.  We have worked with health professionals to develop this policy.  The Board of Governors is committed to this policy.

Promoting Healthy Breaks
As part of our Healthy Break Policy:

Children

· Will be encouraged to eat fruit, vegetables or bread based products at break time on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. No fruit juice or fizzy drinks are to be consumed during snack time.
Staff

· Will be encouraged to eat fruit, vegetables or bread based products at break time on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

· Will be encouraged to drink only milk, water, tea or coffee at break time on Monday, Tuesday Wednesday and Thursday.

Parents/Those With Parental Responsibility

· Will be provided with information on the foods and drinks that are suitable for a break time snack.
· Will be reminded that Spires Integrated Primary School is a nut free zone.  No foods or snacks with traces of nuts are allowed on the premises.
The school will not accept sponsorship from companies which may undermine the healthy eating ethos of the school.

Recommended Healthy Snacks

Local health professionals have developed this list of healthy nutritional snacks.  As part of the Healthy Break Policy we will be encouraging parents to only select items from the list below for their child to eat at snack time (10.15 am).

Water

Bread Sticks

Crackers

Fruit

Vegetables

Bread Based Snacks
(Try to restrict yoghurts/frubes to lunches as these are messy in the classroom.)

Special Dietary Requirements

Some children at Spires Integrated Primary School may have specific dietary requirements.  The school will adhere to these needs which have been devised by a dietician.  If any issues arise teachers will consult parents/carers or relevant health professionals for advice.

Reward System

The Healthy Break Policy will be reinforced throughout the child’s school day.

In P1 to P4 children will receive a stamp for their healthy eating chart as a reward for bringing a healthy snack on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday.  When their chart is filled, pupils will be sent to the Principal and will be rewarded with a special large sticker.
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